
GRAND JUNCTION 
CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

 
January 3, 2001 

 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met on Wednesday, January 3, 
2001 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Auditorium to discuss workshop items.  Those present 
were Cindy Enos-Martinez, Earl Payne, Jack Scott, Jim Spehar, Janet Terry, Reford 
Theobold, and President of the Council Gene Kinsey.  
 
 
Summaries and action on the following topics: 
 
1. DISCUSS WORDING FOR TABOR BALLOT QUESTION: Council discussed the 

wording for the Tabor Ballot question to be placed on the April 3, 2001 ballot.   
 

Action Summary – Some changes were suggested to the resolution to include 
specific projects Council would like to see done and some words added to the ballot 
question itself to make the intent more clear. 

 
 


